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CPME Presidency, Brussels, April 07th, 2004, the CPME adopted the following 
policy regarding the proposal for a European Parliament and Council Regulation 
on medicinal products for paediatric use  (CPME 2004/050 EN) 
 

 
 

 Medicinal products for paediatric use   
 

 
 
Brussels, 7th April 2004 

 
Dear Dr Arlett, 
 
It is of the utmost importance to get the best and safest treatments for children across 
Europe. As such, CPME supports this much awaited proposal for a European Parliament 
and Council Regulation on medicinal products for paediatric use.  
 
CPME notes with satisfaction that its concerns were integrated in the proposal and 
especially supports the set up of an advisory Board (PB) within EMEA. 
 
The Commission is proposing to have “relevant professional…representatives 
organisations” represented. CPME, representing all EU doctors, strongly supports this 
proposal and is ready to provide help and expertise. 
 
CPME is a membership driven association with members from the enlarged EU, EFTA, 
incoming countries and the wider Europe. The CPME represents over 2 million doctors 
within the enlarged EU/EEC. CPME’s aim is to promote the highest standards for public 
health and medical practice at the EU level.  
 
We are at your disposal regarding any questions you may have. 
 

    
Bernhard Grewin, M.D.    Lisette Tiddens-Engwirda 
President     Secretary General 
 


